
Thursday, September 28, 5 p.m. – 6 p.m.
Pensacola State College

Baars Technology Building, Rm. 129, Bldg. 1
1000 College Blvd, Pensacola, FL 32504

Pensacola State College does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, ethnicity, national origin, color, gender/sex, 
age, religion, marital status, pregnancy, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity, or genetic information in its educational programs, 
activities, or employment. For inquiries regarding Title IX and the College’s nondiscrimination policies, contact the Executive Director, 
Institutional Equity and Student Conduct at (850) 484-1759, Pensacola State College, 1000 College Blvd., Pensacola, Florida 32504.

PLEASE JOIN US for a discussion 
around cyber competitions and a 

vote for club officers.

 OPEN TO PSC STUDENTS 

  Cyber Defense       
   Club Meeting




